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Welcome to the first Blue

Falcons Fundraisers Newsletter!

Who Are We?

We are a group of parents who got together
after the recent AGM and volunteered to
help raise some much needed cash for The
Blue Falcons.

What is our aim?

The Blue Falcons are in need of some
serious cash in order to purchase a
new lorry. We are planning to hold
two or three events throughout the
year which, with your support,
should give us a head start! We will
be doing some other stuff behind the
scenes and at displays to help keep
that cash trickling in! I hope we can
count on your support!

HELP!

Expert fundraiser?
Done this before?

Any ideas that could
give us that extra
boost we need?

If so, we could use your
help!

Contact us through your
child’s training
sessions!

How can you help us right now?

The last training session for this year is Monday 19th December, which will also
be our Christmas Party Night! All Falcons are welcome and we are politely asking
for a donation of sweets, toiletries, food, drink or anything that we can make into
hampers/prizes to raffle on the night. Please remember if you donate alcohol,
only Falcons who are over the age of 18 will be allowed to purchase tickets for
that section of the raffle. Donations are welcome anytime now, please send
your donations in with your child on training nights. Thank you!



